
 
 
 

I SUPPORT [HB 2438]. 

Representative Scharf should be supported in the passage of [HB 2438]. 

 

Wards of the Court are in a sorrowful world  of uncertainty and extreme anxiety. It is all too easy to characterize 

them as a group with similar problems but, such a philosophy is wrong. Emotional distress can come in various 

forms with corresponding unpredictable behaviors. 

 

All necessary efforts, to provide the requisite professional mental health care and secure environments for these 

particular children; should be dutifully, thoughtfully and very carefully provided, with full prior knowledge and 

permission of the Court. 

 

Good job Representative Scharf! 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs...Family Court can be a very sorrowful place to work.  
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